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April 9, 2021 

 

Statement on the passing of HRH The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh 
 

On behalf of the Town of Erin Council, I would like to convey our condolences on the passing of His Royal 
Highness The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. We are deeply saddened by the loss of Prince Philip, a 
true gentleman and a friend of Canada. Throughout his long and remarkable life, he devoted himself to 
public service, worthy causes and to others. He represented the United Kingdom with dignity and his 
contribution to his country is an example for all of us. 

 He was a man of duty and in this hour of immense loss, our thoughts and prayers are with Her Majesty 
the Queen, the Royal Family and the people of Great Britain.  Flags at Town facilities will be lowered to 
half-mast. 

 

- Mayor Allan Alls 
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The Town of Erin is home to nearly 12,000 rural and urban residents. It is focused on achieving stable growth and 
long-term sustainability while creating a prosperous, healthy, environmentally progressive, livable, and inviting 
community though well managed municipal services, programs, assets and amenities. 
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